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PENINSULA BEHAVIORAL HEALTH WELCOMES  
DANIELLE DEOLIVEIRA AS NEW MEDICAL DIRECTOR 

 
Port Angeles, WA – January 21, 2025 – Peninsula Behavioral Health (PBH) is pleased to 
announce that Danielle DeOliveira will assume the role of Medical Director, succeeding Joe 
Reis, effective January 21, 2025. 
 
DeOliveira has been an integral part of PBH for over 7 ½ years, providing exceptional clinical 
care to both adults and children. Over the past two years, she has served as Lead ARNP within 
our medical department, bringing invaluable expertise and dedication. DeOliveira’s experience 
spans local care and her work in North Carolina, further enriched by her education at the 
University of North Carolina – Chapel Hill, where she completed her ARNP training. Her earlier 
career as an RN included work in inpatient, residential, and outpatient settings. 
 
"Our mission is to provide compassionate, evidence-based care to those we serve, and having 
Danielle join us as Medical Director is a huge step forward in achieving that goal. Danielle’s 
expertise, passion, and innovative approach to behavioral health will empower our team and 
enhance the lives of our clients in profound ways. We couldn’t be more excited for the future 
under Danielle’s guidance," said Wendy Sisk, PBH CEO.  
 
In addition to her clinical achievements, DeOliveira has demonstrated exemplary leadership as 
an active member of the Association of Advanced Practice Psychiatric Nursing, where she is the 
incoming President-Elect. 
 
We also take this opportunity to thank Joe Reis for his many years of dedicated service. Under 
his leadership, PBH achieved significant advancements in the medical department, including the 
establishment of our Spravato clinic, Autism Center of Excellence, implementation of Kaizen 
standards and served on our Executive Leadership team.  
 

# # # 
 
About Peninsula Behavioral Health 
Peninsula Behavioral Health (PBH) is a licensed 501(c)(3) behavioral health agency serving Sequim and 
Port Angeles. Since becoming a Certified Behavioral Community Health Clinic in 2020, PBH has 
expanded its services to better address the needs of our community. With a dedicated team of over 140 
professionals, PBH annually provides comprehensive care to over 3,500 individuals, making it the most 
equipped agency in Clallam County for treating residents with complex behavioral health challenges. 
Learn more at www.PeninsulaBehavioral.org  
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